Sault Naturalists Executive Meeting, February 3, 2011
Thompson Room, Civic Centre, Sault Ontario     7:00 p.m.

The meeting began with a review of planning items for the Annual Dinner, Feb. 8, 2011.   John Lehman reviewed his very thorough checklist.     

ACTION: 
· Dave to call the guest speaker and discuss the options for setting up in the multi-media room to check technology issues. 

· Val to check when the multi-media room is available and if Fred, the technician is available to assist the speaker 

· Val  to arrange for a podium and microphone for the dinner hour in the cafeteria

· There will be a benefit auction for the club at the annual dinner.  Although it has not been advertized well we will try it this year and see how it goes.  All executive to consider what items they could bring to the auction at the dinner.   

People will be given some time to view displays before and after dinner

· Donna to remind Harvey Robbins to bring club brochures for guests and membership renewal.

· Donna to call Tony Walker and ask him to bring the Biodiversity petition for the display board and also the printed bird checklists.  It is hoped that we will have some available for folks to purchase.   Donna to let John L. Know if there are checklists available. 

Don and Viv Hall have been preparing a display.  Don says Viv has been doing most of the work!

There was a discussion on people wanting to attend the presentation only.  As we have promoted this as a dinner and program and have sold tickets which have helped to cover the cost of the speaker, we will not be promoting presentation only attendance.  Members of the Sault College retired alumni are permitted to attend the presentation as Harvey was able to secure the multi-media room as a retired alumni member at a reduced price for our group.  There are 193 seats in the multi-media room.  We have sold 123 seats for the dinner.  

ACTION:  
· Val to check and see if a coat rack might be made available for the dinner hall.  

The March program is by Kevin Tallon on Sea Lamprey Eels.   Gail noted the following upcoming finance action items:  1) renewal of the rental of the post office box.  This was approved.   
2) donation to Nature Canada   This was approved.  
The meeting concluded at 8:07 p.m.
